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$77 v October 6, 1951,

Mr. Stanley Draper, Managing Director
Oklahoms City Chawber of Commerce
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma N

Dear Stanley:

Your letter received this morning
relative to the American Airlines directors'
meeting in Oklahoma City, Cklahoma October 17,

I am greatly disappointed not to
be able to be with you folks at that time; how-
ever, I will also be unable to attend the meet-
ing in Vexico City. I will be snowed undey
with, preparations for a meeting of about 2,000
people on the night of October 18, and I am
leaving the city the 19th, so I will have to ask
you ro; a rain-check. :

With thenks =nd appreciation for
your generous invitation, and with best wishes,

Sincerely,

AGCsmm



